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Key Summary   

 The Orion consent process has been designed to be simple. 

 There are no forms for GPs or patients to sign and fax/send. 

Process 

The consent process is as follows: 

 Have a discussion with your patient about why you want to enrol them on Orion and the benefit 

to the patient resulting from the information sharing and collaboration. This discussion can 

happen opportunistically during an appointment with enrolment occurring later, or, at the time 

of enrolment. 

 Give the patient the Patient Information and Privacy Pamphlet (link below) and ask the patient 

to read it. 

 Ask the patient if they have read the information and are happy to be enrolled in the Shared 

Care Tool. 

 If the patient provides consent they can be enrolled. If they do not, they cannot. 

Forms 

The only form you need to provide to the patient is the Patient Information and Privacy Pamphlet. 

You can download it here: http://integratedcare.nnswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/orion/resources/ 

Legal 

 The consent process has the approval of NSW Health Ministry’s legal team. 

 Note, for audit and governance purposes, the system captures consent in two places: when you 

add them from the EMR Connect widget and when you actually create the care plan. 

Contacting Us 

Questions? Log them here: http://integratedcare.nnswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/orion/orion-question/ 

Videos? Right here: http://integratedcare.nnswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/orion/orion-help-videos/ 

Concerns? Tell us here: http://integratedcare.nnswlhd.health.nsw.gov.au/orion/orion-contact/ 
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